
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

April 20, 2021 

April Meeting Scheduled for Regulated Storage Tank Stakeholders 
 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK—The Division of Environmental Quality’s Office of Land Resources is 

hosting a Regulated Storage Tank Stakeholders Meeting at 9:00 a.m. on April 29, 2021, via 

teleconference.  

  

To join the teleconference by telephone, call 877-853-5247 or 312-626-6799. To join the 

teleconference by computer, visit https://zoom.us/j/98598729788. The meeting ID is 985 9872 9788. 

 

Items on the agenda include draft guidance documents on upcoming implementation of Federal 

requirement changes that take effect on October 13, 2021, for Arkansas’s Regulated Storage Tank 

facilities. 

  

CONTACT: EE-Press@adeq.state.ar.us 
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